Keri O'Brien

From: Donald Lee

Sent: Saturday, January 4, 2025 12:54 PM
To: Keri O'Brien

Subject: Fw: [EXTERNAL] E-Bikes

Get Outlook for iOS

From: William Estes <wdivekw@aol.com>
Sent: Saturday, January 4, 2025 12:26:43 PM
To: District Il <districtlll@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] E-Bikes

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Donnie,

| agree most E-bikes should be off the sidewalks. The ones that are the lowest power can, and should
be allowed on Sidewalks where bicycles are allowed. As a driver the biggest problem | have with the
e-bikes is the cutting in and out of traffic, ignoring red lights and stop signs. I'd like to see some hefty
fines put on the ones who do that. It's not all, but enough of them. Even worse are the idiots on the
stand-up Raxor/Scooters that are electric powered. They believe they're indestructible and will zip in
front of cars without looking. How | haven't hit one yet | don't know.

It's definitely a problem and | wish you luck figuring out the best way to handle it.

Bill Estes

1651 Elisberg Ct. #1
Key West
305-923-4265



